
 

1/9/2017 

 

To the editorial staff,  

 

The statistical methods of this study (ESPS Manuscript No: 31025) were reviewed by myself, Heather 

Litman, PhD, while I was a senior biostatistician at the Clinical Research Center of Boston Children’s 

Hospital.  I also performed the statistical analysis at that time.  I am now employed as a lead 

biostatistician at Corrona, LLC.  

 

Best, 

Heather Litman 

Lead Biostatistician 
Department of Biostatistics & Epidemiology  
Corrona, LLC 
352 Turnpike Rd, Suite 325 
Southborough, MA 01772 
  

 


